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First name: Simon
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Title:

Comments: | am a resident of McCall Idaho and frequent back country cyclist in the area of the proposed Stibnite
Mine Project.

As a project that will bring heavy industrial equipment into a lightly travelled remote area | am concerned about
the impact on other road users - specifically cyclists.

The current draft dEIS does not address how cyclists will interact with the industrial traffic specified in this project.
Back country cycle touring is a new and fast growing sport. Warm Lake Road is a prime cycling destination and
not suitable to accommodate either a large volume of traffic or heavy industrial traffic. | ride this route weekly and
can support the fact that this is a rare and treasured route among Valley County cyclists.

The draft dEIS does not include sufficient data on the cycle use of Warm Lake Road.

Further information on cycle use should be included in the dEIS before any conclusions can be reached.

Sincerely,

Simon Ingham

McCall ID

503 739 2313
inghamsimon@gmail.com



